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Comments: I am a land owner in Cathedral Peak Ranch. For many years the roads in GMU 63 were open to

motorized travel. I am a 63 year old bow hunter who is not getting younger. The closure of these roads, in my

opinion and several others, is that it forces more hunters into a smaller area due to the fact that we must walk in.

Most of us can't afford to keep or hire horses to get farther into the back country. The closure has reduce my

hunting area by more than half. Please give me back my hunting area. I would also love to take my grand

children, as I did with my kids. on a 4 wheeler and show them the wonders of the back country. My young kids

loved seeing the country and wildlife without the work out. All the roads in this area are maintained and used for

water projects any way. Why can't the public use them for recreational purposes? Please consider opening these

roads once again to motorized travel. Thank you.   


